
 
 
 
 

 
 

Title IX Notification  
Personnel  

Nondiscrimination Notification 
  

 
In compliance with the regulations of Title VII of the Civil Rights Act 1964, Title IX of the 
Education Amendments of 1972 and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Civil 
Rights Act of 1987 and the Americans With Disabilities Act, the Stonington Board of Education 
adopts the following Equal Opportunity and Equal Education Opportunity Policies. (4000) 
Please reference our website at Stoningtonschools.org for a copy of the Board of Education 
Policies 4000 series.  
 
This includes matters related to race, sex, sexual harassment, disabilities, as well as 
grievance procedures.  
 

Sexual harassment is illegal, based upon Federal Law.  
 

The following people have been designated to handle inquiries or complaints regarding our 
non-discrimination policies:  
 
 
 

Mary Anne Butler, Assistant Superintendent  
40 Field Street 
Pawcatuck, CT 

 860-572-0506 ext. 2  
 

OR 
 

Allison Van Etten, Director of Special Services/Title IX Coordinator  
40 Field Street 
Pawcatuck, CT 

860-572-0506 ext. 4 
 


